AMHERST COUNTY PARKS, RECREATION AND
CULTURAL DEVELOPMENT
BOARD MEETING
August 10, 2015

The Ambherst County Parks, Recreation and Cultural Development Board held its
monthly meeting on August 10th, at 6:30PM.

The following members were present: Chairman Roni Tuggle, Gary Evans, John
Mann, JoJo Allcock and Heather Follet. Also in attendance was Sara Lu Christian.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Roni Tuggle.

A motion was made by Gary to approve the agenda as presented. John seconded
the motion. Motion carried unanimously.

John made a motion to approve the July meeting minutes as ammended (Gary was
not present at the July meeting). Roni seconded the motion. Motion carried
unanimously.

Gary made a motion to accept July's bills. John seconded the motion. Motion
carried unanimously.

The Board reviewed the monthly senior center reports, the activities and sports
reports, and the Coolwell Community Center calendar. The "Beat the Heat" Social for
seniors will be taking place on Monday, August 17th. The menu will include Chic
Fillet's chicken sandwiches and chips. The entertainment will be John Sines.

The Board reviewed the night fishing sales and theme park ticket sales reports.

Sara Lu reported that 4-H will be hosting a haunted house at Monroe rather than
doing a haunted trail or hay ride at Coolwell for the fall festival.

There is a girl scout group and karate program planning to use Monroe
Community Center for its meetings. Special Olympics has also been approached for
offering programs at Monroe.

The next Recreation Board meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 14th; at
6:30PM; at the Monroe Center.

There being no further business, Heather made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
Roni seconded the motion. Motion carried unanir#yy.\
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